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Tuesday 21st June 2022 

Year 1 Seaside Trip 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

     Our trip to Cleethorpes on the 6th July is fast approaching and we would like to 

thank those who have made payment for the trip on the school gateway. If you have not yet paid £15.00 for 

the trip, which includes the cost of an ice cream, then please can you do so by Friday 1st July.  

A previsit has taken place in order to locate the facitilies will be using on the day and we’re really looking 

forward to the trip. 

Itinerary 

The coach will depart from school promptly after morning registration, we will open classroom doors at 8:50am 

to allow us enough time to register before we need to leave.  

When we arrive in Cleethorpes we will make the short walk from the car park to the area of the beach we 

intend to use, which is just next to the pier. We will cone off an area of the beach and then children will be 

given time to play in the sand, take part in sporting activites, complete a piece of land art and generally have 

some fun!  

We will then eat our lunch on the beach before continuing the fun in the sand.  

Finally, we will purchase and eat ice creams before boarding the bus to come home. We aim to be back at school 

by 5pm and will keep you updated regarding any delays. 

What the children will need 

All children will need to carry their own small rucksack in which they can carry their lunch (either from home or 

school) and a water bottle. Depending on the forecast on the day, children may need a sun hat and sun cream or 

waterproofs! Fingers crossed for sunshine.  

Children do not need to wear school uniform and can come in comfortable clothes. Please do not send children in 

opened toes shoes, even if it is hot, trainers will be much more suitable.  

Any questions, please don’t hesitate to ask,  

Regards, Year One Team  
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